
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

“This is all wrong. I shouldn't be up here. I should be back in school, on the other side of the ocean. Yet you all come to 
us young people for hope. How dare you!  

You have stolen my dreams and my childhood with your empty words. And yet I'm one of the lucky ones. People are 
suffering. People are dying. 

Entire ecosystems are collapsing. We are in the beginning of a mass extinction, and all you can talk about is money, and fairy tales of 
eternal economic growth. How dare you!” 

Greta Thunberg September 2019 

 

This week our children are thinking about the environment and what they can do to make the world a better 
place. In reality, we adults should be trying harder to have a positive impact on the world that we will be leaving 
to our children. Maybe after this week, when our children’s awareness in environmental increases, we should 
consider the opening line to this particular speech from a school child . . . My message is that we'll be watching you? 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Ted will go to Donaldson in KS1 with 

91.8% attendance and Cowell in KS2 

with 97.1%, they are the proud keepers 

of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and Cowell 

this week with the fewest amount of 

late marks 

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Isaac 

Year 1– Dylan  

Year 2– Natalia 

Year 3– Maytiah 

Year 4– Harley  

Year 5– Nassim  

Year 6– Sudip                    Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 2      

Mason    

Year 3     

Harry    

Year 4      

Miley   
Year 6     

Phoebe  

Year 5      

Brandon       

Year 1       

Tyler             
Year R     

Daniel      
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Year Good to be Green Attendance 02/02 to 07/02 

  100% 

Donaldson 16/17 14/17 

Fletcher 27/30 18/30 

Kerr 26/29 25/29 

Walliams 26/30 23/30 

Morpurgo 25/27 20/27 

Shakespeare 30/30 25/30 

Cowell 27/28 24/28 

Term Dates  

Term 3 

Last day of term — Friday 14th February 

Term 4 

Start of term — Monday 24th February 

Last day of term — Wednesday 1st April 

Term 5 

16th and 17th April are training days 

Start of term — Monday 20th April 

Last day of term — Friday 22nd May 

Term 6  

Monday 6th July is a training day 

Start of term—Monday 1st June 

Last day of term— Wednesday 22nd July  

Please be aware that the first Bank Holiday in May this 

year has been changed from Monday 4th to Friday 8th 

May 2020 to correspond with the VE Day anniversary.  

Congratulations to Kerr who are the 

winners of Reader class of the Week, 

keep up with the excellent reading! 

Shakespeare are the winners of this 

week’s Walk On Wednesday, 

congratulations! 

Scholastic School Book Fair 

The school book fair will run from Monday 10th February 

until Thursday 13th February, 3:15pm till 4:00pm.          

This pop-up event is a celebration of reading and a great 

opportunity for you to browse over 200 new books with 

your child. For more information, please visit https://

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents?nt=t 

Bottle Caps 

Year 1 would be grateful if you could bring in any plastic bottle 

caps from milk bottles/juice bottles etc. by Wednesday 12th 

February. Their off plan week topic is 

looking at plastic in the ocean and 

they will be making display animals out 

of the recycled caps.  

Thank you! 
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